

PATRICIA ESPINOSA CANTELLANO

SECRETARY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS OF MEXICO

Dear Colleague:

It is our pleasure to invite you to the first public address in Washington, D.C. by Mexico's newly appointed Secretary of Foreign Affairs, Patricia Espinosa Cantellano from 9:00 a.m. to 11:00 a.m. on Tuesday, February 27, 2007, in the B1 conference center of CSIS, located at 1800 K St. NW.

Secretary Espinosa will discuss the foreign policy of the Calderón Administration, including: the bilateral relationship with the United States and the Mexico-U.S.-Canada trilateral relationship, their re-energized focus towards Latin America, and their stance towards the rest of the world. Secretary Espinosa will also outline the Calderón Administration's approach to Mexico's role in the hemisphere and globally via multilateral forums such as the United Nations (UN), the Organization of American States (OAS), and the International Court of Justice (ICJ).

We kindly ask that you RSVP by noon on Monday, February 26. If you have any questions, please contact Kristin Wedding, Mexico Project Research Associate, by email to kwedding@csis.org or by phone at (202) 457-8743. We look forward to seeing you on February 27.

To RSVP for this event, please click HERE

If you are not Neal, please click HERE to RSVP

Sincerely,



Armand B. Peschard Sverd:: 1p Director, Mexico Project CSIS Americas Program

Peter Hakim President

Andrew Selee Inter-American Dialogue Director, Mexico Institute Woodrow Wilson Center